
CALLING ALL TEENS!!! 

Your teen SOYO “Advisory Team” has put together a fun event for Sunday, March 9 
immediately following Liturgy! Here are the details: 

What: A gathering to introduce the “Advisory Team,” get a calendar together for future 
events, hear your thoughts on what you’d like your Teen SOYO to do in future gathering, 
including volunteer opportunities, fundraisings, fun activities, etc, eat lunch together 
and head to Let’s Roll Bowling for a couple of fun games of bowling! 

When: Sunday, March 9, immediately following Divine Liturgy 

Where: Meet in the Teen Center (Downstairs) 

For Parents: Please provide a Lenten sack lunch for your teen(s) that they can eat 
during our meeting. We will provide rides to Let’s Bowl on South Seneca. Please plan 
to pick your teen up there (1909 S Seneca) at 2:30 p.m. All expenses for bowling and 
shoes will be covered. Please provide any extra money for your teen’s snacks if 
needed.  

Questions: Contact Ryan Royle, Laura Stanley, Jesse Nightingale, Sophie Jacobs or 
Tracy Namee 

***IMPORTANT: We will have prepaid for the teens to bowl. If 
your teen cannot attend after saying they would be there, please 
let us know ASAP!! 


